NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF BALL GROUND, GEORGIA

Notice is hereby given that a public hearings will be held before the Ball Ground City Council at City Hall,
215 Valley Street, Ball Ground, during the regular meeting of the City Council on July 11, 2024 at 6:00 PM.
These public hearings are for the purpose of adopting an ordinance for the establishment of an impact
fee program.

Said public hearing will be held in accordance with the Georgia Department of Community Affairs
“Development Impact Fee Compliance Requirements”. Any persons wishing to be heard on the
consideration of adopting the Impact Fee Ordinance are invited to attend.

For more information, please contact City Hall at 770-735-2123.

Note: Georgia Law requires that all parties who have made campaign contributions to any member of the
Ball Ground City Council in excess of two hundred fifty dollars ($250) within two (2) years immediately
preceding the filing of this request, and who desires to appear at the public hearing in opposition to the
application, shall, at least five (5) days prior to the public hearing, file a campaign contribution disclosure
at City Hall.

As set forth in the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1992, the City of Ball Ground does not discriminate
on the basis of disability, and will assist citizens with special needs, when given seven (7) working days
advance notice. For information, please call 770-735-2123.



